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Another bill attempting to take away the rights of law abiding citizens,  no thank you. 

This has got to stop. There is already a system in place that I have to go through in 

order to get a firearm, quit taking away our right and putting more systems in place 

for citizens to get a firearm. 

Strong opposition! 


